Planning Policy (West)

From: Matthew Morris |

Sent: 25 January 2019 10:24

To: Planning Policy (West)

Cc: Rob Hindle; Shelley Coffey

Subject: Local Plan (Part Two) - Main Modifications consultation
Dear Sirs

Local Plan (Part Two) - Main Modifications consultation
Bolesworth Estate Comments

We welcome the Inspectors amendments to Policy R2.B [MM 27].

As landowners of the site in question, Bolesworth Estate appreciates the clarity given in respect of the aims and
objectives of the policy and as such we support this modification.

We look forward to adoption of the Local Plan (Part Two) in due course.
Yours faithfully
Matthew

Matthew Morris FRICS FAAV

Estate Manager

The Bolesworth Group

Tel:
www.bolesworth.com
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This e-mail is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not named as the above
addressee it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise use the information in this e-
mail. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the
Bolesworth Group of Companies. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, please
notify Bolesworth on 01829 782210.
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank you.





